
The PhD Program in History at the
CUNY Graduate Center Presents...

The 2024 Open Houses

Curious about getting a History PhD? This
event will be a unique opportunity for

potential applicants to meet with Executive
Officer Jonathan Sassi, as well as other

faculty and current doctoral students in the
program. Detailed information will be

provided about the curriculum, application
process, and funding.

Please choose one event, then RSVP to
History@gc.cuny.edu. If you choose the

Zoom meeting, you will receive the link on
November 11th.

November 12th, 2024 from 5:30 PM -
6:30 PM (Zoom)

November 13th, 2024 from 12:30 PM -
2:00 PM (In Person)

365 Fifth Avenue (between 34th and 35th Streets)
New York, NY 10016

Room 5114

mailto:History@gc.cuny.edu

